
Dear Mr. Mayor. 

 

Please don't consider repairing the dam.  The experts have spoken and we don't want the open cesspool 

returned to downtown London.  Since the dam has been open, we've enjoyed cleaner water, more fish 

and wildlife and a better smell than when it was closed.  Please listen to the experts.  Those who wish to 

row on the river have ample opportunity to do so on Fanshawe Lake. 

 

Thanks 

 

Dan and Joanne Phillips 

208 Holgate Rd. 

London, Ontario. 


